SPACE CENTER ROTARY BOARD MINUTES November 19, 1985

Those in attendance:

Bob Wren
Jim McNatt
Sam Calanni
Billy Smith
Jim Kennedy
Terry Hesson
Charles Hardwick

Charles Hartman Gene Lindquist Billy Weseman Tom Wier John Watson Don Robison Joe Shirley

The minutes of 11-5-85 were read, corrected, and approved.

Les Johnson classified as Entertainment-Radio was proposed by David Ross and approved for posting by the board.

Ron Masters submitted a letter of resignation which was approved by the board. Rick Baty was formally dropped from the roster for lack of attendance.

Bob Wren reported that Lonnie Clement provided the much needed work place for the Get-a-way Special Shuttle project that the high school students are working with.

Charles Hartman reported the progress of the special committees as very active in two out of three areas. There was no news back yet from the county commissioner about the new building, but both the space awards and hospital committees are actively moving.

Club events chairman, Terry Hesson, reminded everyone of the Christmas party Dec. 13 at South Shore Harbor.

The date for our fellowship dinner with a reverse draw as confirmed for Jan. 31 at the Hobby Hilton.

A straw vote was taken on a motion by John Watson that our club move it's meeting place to the Nassau Bay Baptist Church. The board was evenly divided at this time on the issue. Further discussion was decided necessary.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully Submitted,

Im malan

Jim McNatt